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The month of June was extremely different from year’s past.  Despite some obvious changes, the fitness center 
did re-open successfully, and we continued to see steady traffic at the golf course from both members and 
guests.  As I write this, we are planning to open the pool tomorrow, July 1st.  Lots of work has gone into getting 
the pool ready on very short notice so please be sure to thank the aquatics staff for their efforts to have both 
pools ready by our new opening day.  As valued members, we hope you take  advantage and enjoy the many op-
portunities that the MAC has to offer you and your families. 
 
Thank you, 
Aaron Greenwell 
Executive Director 
 
General Reminders 

• Please be mindful of your speed through the MAC parking areas.  There are frequently pedestrians and golf 
carts around our property, and we would hate to see an accident.  

 

• Please be sure to check in at all MAC Facilities before playing golf, tennis, swimming, or utilizing the fitness 
center. 
 

Membership 
As we approach the active season for the pool and golf course, we would like to ask our members to please bring 
your assigned membership cards to all facilities while at the MAC.  This is how we can best determine who should 
be granted access to all of the available amenities.  While some of our staffers are familiar with our membership 
base, there are many part-time staff members who do not know all the faces of our members.  If they ask you or 
a family member to scan in, or for you to present an ID, please realize they are only protecting the privileges that 
are purchased by MAC members.  Ultimately, we want to provide the most enjoyable experience possible while 
assuring that we are collecting appropriate fees from guests of our members and public daily fee users.  We 
thank you in advance for your          cooperation in this process. 
 
Pool 
The MAC pool is expected to  produce big crowds despite the late start and we expect numbers to remain steady 
through the month of July.   
 
July 1 – August 2:   Standard Hours, 11:00 a.m. 6:00 p.m.    (EVERYDAY POOL IS OPEN) 
 
 MAX CAPACITY ADULT POOL:  70   MAX CAPACITY BABY POOL:  15 
  
* Health Department Regulations requires children be 17+ to attend any aquatics facility by themselves.  Any-
one under 17 must be accompanied by someone 17+. 
  
River Trace Golf 
The golf course is moving along nicely this season.  Our Bermuda grass fairways are filling in, the greens are 
healthy, and the tee boxes are doing well with the new hybrid grass we have installed.  We were able to get some 
sod work done last month and also were able to open up all the refinished bunkers on the course. 
 

CART PATH ONLY – If signs are posted for Cart Path Only for a Hole, they mean CART PATH ONLY.  Far 
too frequently we see members and guests off the path on holes 2,5,7,9 even after significant rainfall 
and multiple signs being posted.   
 
-ALL PAR 3’s ARE CART PATH ONLY ALL YEAR. 
-HOLE NUMBER 7 SHOULD NEVER HAVE A CART RIDING THE HILL OR IN THE BOTTOM OF THE FAIRWAY 
-CARTS SHOULD NEVER GET WITHIN 50 FEET OF THE PUTTING GREENS. 
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Meade Activity Center’s Board of Directors  

Elizabeth Arnold, Finance  Becky Crump, Public Relation  Andy Miller, Fundraising 

John Beavin, Chairman  John DeVries, At-Large  Travis Rhoads, Health & Fitness 

Amy Berry, Public Relation  Jason Dupin, Fundraising  Scott Wilson, Technology 

Randall Bradley, Finance  John Hamilton, At-Large   

Thank You for your support of the MAC! 

Meade Activity Center●493 Lawrence Street●Brandenburg, KY 40108 
270-422-2227●info@meadeactivitycenter.org●www.meadeactivitycenter.org 

 

River Trace Golf (Cont.) 
We do have a couple of important announcements concerning the golf course and policies/mandates that must 
be followed. 

• We cannot allow groups to congregate around the practice green. 

• We cannot allow groups to congregate around the driving range. 

• We cannot allow groups to congregate around the pavilion.  (PLEASE USE SOCIAL DISTANCING) 

• We cannot allow groups to congregate at all .  (If the Tuesday Mens League, Wednesday Ladies Group, Fri-
day Gentlemens League, or any other group needs to determine the status of your game you should do so in 
the back parking lot and SPREAD OUT!!!) 

 

• We are only allowing one person in the golf shop at a time for any MAC /River Trace transaction  

• One Person per rental Cart. 

• We will allow members to utilize their autopay whether it be an EFT or CC for daily transactions.   

• Non-Members will need to use a credit or debit card for daily transactions. (NO CASH PAYMENTS) 

• Flagsticks being pulled should only be done by players who have disinfectant wipes or sanitizer readily 
available.  (Hands should be cleaned after touching a flagstick.) 

• BUNKERS SHALL BE PLAYED LIFT, CLEAN, & PLACE.  (No Rakes on Course) 

• Anything that has to handed to you will be done by a staff member wearing protective gloves.  Keys will 
be kept in bleach water.   

• GOLF CARTS WILL BE DISENFECTED AFTER EACH USE. 
 
Bridge Cup Results 
 Congratulations to our Team from River Trace on their win against Old Capital in the Annual Bridge Cup event 
this weekend. The final tally was 16.5 - 13.5 in our favor. This is back to back wins for River Trace and puts both 
local cups in our possession in 2020. The Tri-County Shootout is scheduled for August 15th at Chariot Run and we 
will try to go 3 for 3 in inter-club events! 

Big thanks to the staff, grounds crew, and captains at both courses for setting up a great event! 

Congrats to our team Members: Kyle Melloy, Mike Ford, Vince Bradley, Spencer Hackert, Rodney Chancey, Josh 
Wilson, Justin Shelman, Brian Gilroy, Jerry Garris, John Hamilton, John Deaton, Braden Pace, and Aaron Green-
well. 
 
 

July 25-26—River Trace Club Championships— Club Championships for Men & Ladies.  There will be various 
flights and senior divisions. 
 
August 1-2—Belles & Beaus Tournament—The 42nd installment of this tournament is on as scheduled.  Limited 
to the first 24 registered teams.  (TOURNAMENT FIELD FULL!) 
 
 


